
To our valued customers and vendors, 

 

 This letter is just a friendly reminder that our Doug Fairchild Maintenance Scholarship Fund will be 

awarded August 17, 2007 at the FPM Golf Outing.  If you would like to donate any amount, please be 

sure to send it to ADI by August 10, 2007 so we may include it in this year's award.  See below for 

further details. 

 

On Saturday, March 10, 2007, ADI said goodbye to our good friend and one of our strongest advocates, 

Doug Fairchild.  For more than 14 years, Doug stomped the Great Lakes area to promote ADI, 

sacrificing half of his time away from home and his lovely wife, Nancy, to tell the ADI story.  Doug 

easily developed life-long friendships and loyal business relationships with anyone and everyone he 

crossed paths with in aviation.  Doug had an uncanny ability to make you feel at ease and welcome in a 

room.  His keen sense of humor, methodical attention to detail and ability to find something in common 

with everyone he knew, endeared him to our customers as well as his peers.  Beyond aviation, Doug's 

interests were diverse; from music to Great Lakes freighters (he was actually a "boatnerd", see 

www.boatnerd.com to find out more), to nostalgic cars, to helping others, to camping, bonfires and 

hunting. 

 

 Doug was a gentle giant, a humble man with the kindest of hearts that made an indelible impression in 

our hearts and will be sorely missed.  Doug will be loved and remembered as a key member of the ADI 

family forever. 

 

As a tribute to Doug's tireless efforts to ADI and his passion for aviation, we have established the Doug 

Fairchild Maintenance Scholarship Fund to provide financial support to a prospective A & P mechanic 

with a lifetime commitment to aviation.  The worthy recipient will be recognized at this year's annual 

FPM Foundation Dinner on August 17th, 2007 at Bay Pointe Golf Club in West Bloomfield, Michigan.  

Contributions can be made to Tracy Belanger, Accounting Manager, Aerodynamics Inc., 6544 Highland 

Road, Waterford, MI 48327. 

 

 The fund contributions have been overwhelming and we at ADI would like to thank every one; Doug 

would be very proud. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Robert J. LeMay, Vice President 

Regional Sales Representative 

(248) 666-3500 (ext 250) 

(248) 808-3720 (c) 

rlemay@flyadi.com 


